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PORT SEEKS APPLICANTS TO REPLACE RETIRING COMMISSIONER 

 

LEWISTON, ID – The Port of Lewiston is seeking candidates to fill the remaining term of 

Commissioner Jerry Klemm, who will retire as of Jan. 31, 2026.  

Commissioner Klemm currently represents District 3, which encompasses the southwestern end 

of Lewiston and extends into the most rural parts of Nez Perce County. The successful 

candidate will be appointed by the Commission and would serve as an interim commissioner for 

the rest of Klemm’s term, which ends Dec. 31, 2026. An election for the full 6-year term will take 

place on November 3, 2026.  

Interested applicants must be a resident and registered voter in District 3 of Nez Perce County. 

Further information is available on the application, which can be obtained via download from our 

website at www.portoflewiston.com or by contacting our office at (208) 743-5531. Applications 

are due by 5 p.m. on Monday, October 27 and can be submitted via email to 

scott@portoflewiston.com or at our office at 1626 6th Ave N, Lewiston, ID 83501. 

For further questions, please contact the Port administrative office at (208) 743-5531. 
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